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November 9, 2018

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Enclosed is a new Tariff No. 4 to replace Tariff No. 3 of Torre Refuse & Recyclin
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-260) in Spokane County.

This new tariff contains the following changes from the previous tariff:

B Updates customer rates to reflect the changes in disposal fees at the City of
Spokane’s Waste to Energy Facility ’

B Updates the residential commodity credit for residential curbside recycling
customers.

B Removes differentiated rate pages between Incorporated City customers and
Unincorporated County customers.

The revenue impact of this filing is approximately $58,000 or about 1.3% on regulated
revenue. This tariff services approximately 6,000 residential and 680 commercial
customers in Western Spokane County.

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectiully,
\_./ “ //i L
John Lloyd

Chief Financial Officer
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